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“The principal goal of education in the
schools should be creating men and
women who are capable of doing new
things, not simply repeating what other
generations have done.” —Jean Piaget

GRANT
OPPORTUNITIES:

Applying for a grant is a great way to develop an OER
curriculum for your courses and to be compensated
for your expertise; find out more by visiting the TBR
Website. 

Please reach out if you would like to discuss the
process or if you need examples or models for this
process. 

+1 (615) 746-7401‬ Robert.Ladd@NSCC.edu

UPCOMING: OCT 17 -20 (VIRTUAL)

HIGHLIGHTED RESEARCH:

FACULTY HIGHLIGHT

The Open Education Conference is an annual
convening for sharing and learning about open
educational resources, open pedagogy, and open
education initiatives.

The Impact of Open Educational Resources on
Various Student Success Metrics: "This research
suggests OER is an equity strategy for higher
education."

If you have not had a chance to see the amazing OER
content being developed by NSCC faculty, please take
some time to review the amazing work Jessica Rabb has
done for NSCC 1010. 

OPEN EDUCATION CONFERENCE

ARTICLE LINK

JESSICA RABB: NSCC 1010

REGISTER HERE

https://www.tbr.edu/academics/tennessee-open-education
https://nscc.libguides.com/college
https://www.isetl.org/ijtlhe/pdf/IJTLHE3386.pdf
https://openeducationconference.org/

